
 

 

8 April 2019 

RETRACTION OF ASX RELEASE ON 3 APRIL 2019 
 
 
 
On 3rd April 2019, First Growth Funds Limited (ASX:FGF or Company) released ASX announcement 
titled “LINCD to Assist YPB with Token Creation” (Announcement).  
 
Following consultation with the ASX, the Company advises that it retracts the following statement in 
this announcement; “YPB has received ASX approval to issue a digital currency token”. 
 
As a consequence of the retraction, the Company advises that the statement should be disregarded 
and that, accordingly, investors should not rely on the Announcement for their investment decisions. 
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About First Growth Funds  
First Growth Funds Limited is a diversified listed Investment Company which focuses on increasing 
shareholder value by making investments across a broad range of asset classes including listed equities, 
private equity, blockchain and token offerings. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
First Growth Funds Limited 
Anoosh Manzoori 
Executive Chairman 
a.manzoori@firstgrowthfunds.com 
 
 
 


